
From: Peggy-ann Mills   
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 2:29 PM 

To: Licensing <Licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Water mill theatre. 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
As a village we have always embraced the water mill theatre and supported them even 

though at times it makes our village very congested, especially at Christmas with all 
the coaches.  
 

Recently they have started having more outside performances which are becoming 
very loud with both the music and the audience participation becoming unbearable for 

the residents of Bagnor. Not only the noise from the performances which have 
changed recently but also the the people staying for drinks and chatting in the car park 
until late. We have people who work and leave early in the mornings who are having 

their lives disrupted and would be more so with the updated licence.  
Please consider the people who live with this daily. 

 
This email is the opinion of both my husband and myself.  
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Steve and Peggy-Ann Mills 
 
Spring Cottage, 6, Bagnor. 

 
 


